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Later's

Rose & Flower Care

Pressurized Spray

Insecticide

Fungicide

Miticide

CONTAINS CARBARYL
PYRETHRINS
ROTENONE

PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE
DICHLONE.

DOMESTIC 

DANGER

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE       EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

REG. NO. 12560 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  Carbaryl 1.00%, Pyrethrins 0.025%,
Tech. piperonyl butoxide 0.25%, Rotenone 0.13%, Dichlone 0.12%

NET WEIGHT:  332 g (450 mL)

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

CONTROLS INSECTS AND DISEASES SUCH AS - APHIDS, BLACK SPOT,



BEETLES, BUGS, LEAFHOPPERS, MITES, POWDERY MILDEW, THRIPS
(exposed), AND MANY OTHER PESTS.

Spray the plant lightly on both upper and lower surfaces of the
leaves with a slow sweeping motion 60 cm away from the foliage
when damage appears.  Do not overspray.  Avoid spraying in direct
sunlight or when the temperature is above 28'C.  Repeat at 7 to
10 day intervals or as necessary.  Do not spray seedlings, new
growth, or plants such as Boston ivy, Cyclamen, Lantana,
Maidenhair fern, Oxalis, and Virginia creeper.

PRECAUTIONS:

DANGER - FLAMMABLE.  Do not use in presence of open flame or
spark.  Do not store where the temperature is above 50'C.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May cause irritation especially
during hot weather.  Avoid contact with eyes.  Wash thoroughly
after using.  Toxic to bees and fish.  Do not burn or puncture
container.  Bury the empty container.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  See physician in case of accidental
poisoning.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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